
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting 

September 28, 2020 
  7:00 P.M.  Town Hall Downstairs 

Wear Masks 
 

 
A. The meeting was called to order at 6:58 PM.   Attending: Nick 

Poppiti (chair), Susan Smith (Secretary), Sandra Tremblay (Rec 
Coordinator), Aline Soulor, Laura Davidson and Alan Dunnack.  
Absent: Bob Gentes, Alexis Hussey and Tammy Raymond.   Guest:  
Kevin Whitcher (Little League President).  

 
B. Motion Sue Smith to accept the August 31, 2020 minutes.  2nd Alan 
Dunnack.  Motion Passed Unanimously.  Motion Laura Davidson to 
accept the Sept 2, 2020 minutes.  2nd Aline Soulor.  M.P.U. 
 
C.  Motion Laura Davidson to pass the Treasurer’s Report.  2nd Alan 
Dunnack.  M.P.U. 
 
D.  Public Forum – Kevin Whitcher proposed costs for Tyler Field 
Dugout roofs. 
 
E.  Correspondence – none 
 
F.  Rec Coordinator’s report – Sandra Tremblay is searching for a 
maintenance person to do needed part time work for the Rec 
Commission. 
 
G.  On Going Activities: 
 

1.  Volleyball Clinic cancelled due to closed facilities because of the 
pandemic. 
2.  Basketball program cancelled due to closed facilities because of 
the pandemic. 
3.  Trunk and Treat Activity cancelled due to Covid restrictions. 
 

      H.  New Business: 
 



 1.  Motion by Alan Dunnack for a two-year mowing contract to go to  
       Bid.  2nd.  Aline Soulor.  M.P.U. 

2.  Motion by Laura Davidson to accept the 2021 calendar with a   
     change of date for May 31 to May 24.  2nd Alan Dunnack.  M.P.U. 
3.  Purchase of gutters for Pavilion – tabled 
4.  item removed (same as item 7) 
5.  Ideas for field maintenance responsibilities.  More information 
needed. 
6.  Motion by Laura Davidson to replace the roofing on 4 Tyler Field 
Dugouts for up to $3,000.  2nd Sue Smith.  M.P.U. 
7.  Motion by Sue Smith to hire a maintenance person for up to 
$600.00 at a rate of minimum wage for this year.  2nd Laura Davidson.  
M.P.U. 
8.  Replacement of Flagpole at baseball field.  Looking into moving 
the pole.   

 
 
 
          Meeting Adjourned at 7:51 P.M. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary  
 
 

 

 


